Starcross Fishing and Cruising Club

Brunel Tower
Starcross ° Nr Exeter
Devon EX6 8PR

Telephone: 01626 891996

www.starcross-fcc.com

16th. September 2011.

To: All Club Members

Extraordinary General Meeting — Saturday 29™. October — 8.00pm.

Dear club member,

A proposal to construct pontoons and a walkway linked to Ashes Quay connecting the Quay
to permanent navigable water has been discussed at length and approved by the General
Committee.

This investment represents a considerable expense to the club and your committee wish to
get as many members involved in the decision as possible by calling an Extraordinary
General Meeting on Saturday 29", October 2011 at 8.00 pm. After a presentation by officers
of the club recommending the proposed development, the club’s membership would be
invited to vote on the issue. Under rule 57 only members attending this meeting would be
eligible to vote.

If the proposal is carried, then a further presentation will set out ways of raising the shortfall
in capital required to fund the project and calling for volunteers to carry out some of the

work involved.
We do hope as many members as possible can attend.

Yours sincerely,

/7//

Dermot Nolan, (Honorary Secretary)

Affiliated Club Member of the Royal Yachting Association
and National Federation of Sea Anglers




